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School Headlines

Upcoming Events

Year 10 Mock Examination Weeks 
Year 10 will sit their first set of mock examinations between 22nd April – 3rd May. Pupils were
given a paper copy of the timetable on Friday during form time. A copy can be viewed and
downloaded on our dedicated Year 10 website page here. Over the coming weeks pupils will be
given specific tasks to support their revision. Please encourage your child to complete these
tasks as directed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Bedrock 
Bedrock does not close for the school holidays. Pupils are encouraged to complete extra points
during the two week long half terms to avoid any work during the Easter break. Check with your
child whether they have accumulated enough points this half term. Alternatively, some pupils
like the extra challenge and are happy to work during the Easter break. 

Wishing all members of our school
community and their families who have been
observing the month of Ramadan, a happy

Eid during the break. 

Monday 15th April
All year groups return to school

Monday 22nd April
Year 10 mock exams commence

Thursday 25th April 
Year 8 Progress Evening 

Friday 3rd May  
GCSE exams commence 

Monday 6th May 
Bank holiday - school closed

Monday 13th May 
Year 10 Work Experience 

Friday 24th May 
School closes 3.05pm, May Half Term 

Thank you to all the fantastic performers
who took part in the open mic event today

in the hall. You all had brilliant courage
and determination to perform on the

stage and you should be really proud of
yourselves! Thank you to all the pupils who
came to support the event today, it was a

great way to finish this term. 
Thank you to Mrs Spence for her

organisation of the event. 



KS4 Notices

Easter revision sessions 
We are delighted to be able to offer

a comprehensive timetable of
revision sessions for Year 11 pupils
over the Easter holiday to support

their preparation for GCSE exams. All
pupils attending sessions should

arrive 15 minutes before the
published start time below. Pupils
staying for multiple session in one
day will be offered snacks and a
drink. Details of all sessions are

below, should you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to

contact us via the school office.   

End of Key Stage 4 Exam Timetable 
All pupils who attended the mock examination results day also received a copy of their own
individual examination timetable for summer 2024. post. A copy of the complete timetable can
be found on our dedicated 
Year 11 page here.  

Congratulations to Mariela 
who was nominated by 
staff to win this year’s 
second Golden Ticket 

to the Year 11 Prom

Virtual Work Experience opportunity 
Hachette Publishing are working with Springpod to deliver free work experience for pupils aged
13+ in Publishing & Journalism. 
Who are Springpod? 
Springpod is a FREE experience platform where students can select and secure their brightest
futures. We're introducing immersive experiences designed to enhance students' knowledge,
strengthen their CVs and ultimately their applications to university or apprenticeships. By taking
advantage of these FREE experiences, students not only get a sneak peek into careers
pathways but also gain clarity on their own learning styles and career preferences. 
This course has a closing date of the 14th April, so students can apply now, and complete the
course over the April half-term! The To apply please click the link in the parent email.



The Week Ahead
Monday 15th April

Timetable: week A
Assembly theme: Welcome Back

Easter Activities 
in the 

Community

Spring Term Dates 2023-24
Thursday 28th March  
School closes for Easter break, 3.05pm

Monday  15th April 
School reopens to pupils 

Monday 6th May 
School closed for May Bank Holiday

Friday 24th May 
School closed for May half term 

When should children be sent to school?

Please find the link from the NHS on advice for when
and when not to send children to school.

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-
school/  

Congratulations to all pupils who 
achieved places on the football or cinema

reward trip.
Pupils watched England U21s beat

Luxembourg 7-0 on Tuesday! 

Pupils who had superb attendance and
excellent positive points were 

treated to a private screening of Wonka! at The
Dukes Cinema. Well done to all pupils & thank

you to staff who organised and supported both
trips! 



Parent Survey

  Year 7
Success
  

Well done to Safiye S, Isaac A, Euan L, Jessica H, Hussein B and Esme I for their commitment to their
instrumental lessons. Ms Ramsey is very impressed with your effort and your progress – keep up the
excellent effort. 

Excellent home learning from Amelia W. Using what she had learned in class about African masks she
created a piece of original artwork. Excellent creativity and commitment to learning!

 Year 8
Success
 

Gideon L is working really well in his instrumental lessons. Ms Ramsey is really pleased with all the
progress you’re making – keep up the excellent effort! 

Cadence F – for producing excellent work in art lessons using watercolour to create a landscape
illustrating great creativity! 

 Year 9
Success
 

Well done to Callum P, Oscar C, Lexi-Leigh S, Quaneisha Y, Jack L, Caitlin H and Kai H on their work in their
peripatetic lessons over the last few weeks. Ms Ramsey is very impressed with the progress you’re all
making – keep up the excellent work! 

 Year 10
Success

 

Thank you to Archie B, Leah B, Dylan H and Darniya G for their excellent referring of Y4 football matches
at Moorside this week. Excellent demonstration of our community value.  
 
10X2 have worked hard completing a piece of prose writing this half term in English Language. A huge
well done to Daniel A, Eva B, Leah B, Mollie O and Lexi-Lee W for creating stories which were so enjoyable
to read. 

Year 11
success

11X1 have worked on reviews over the last couple of English Language lessons. I was particularly
impressed by the reviews written by: Tillie B, Hayden R, Adam W, Hollie H, Sana J, Lucy B, Gracie N, Edward
Y, Matthew H, Evan J and Primrose MD. They gave me great ideas of things to watch and read over
Easter! 

Well done to all Year 11 pupils for their commitment to learning, personal revision and revision sessions
in school this term. Not long to go now until the exam series start! Please use the holidays wisely to rest
and revise ready for your final half term at Central Lancaster High School! 
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